Florence Area Community Council
February 5, Minutes

Suislaw Valley Fire and Rescue Station

President Karen Earnshaw called the meeting to order at 9:00 AM. She announced that the Treasurer’s Report and the Minutes of the January 8 meeting will be postponed until the next meeting. She called for announcements.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Radio station KXCR, 90.7fm, is due to be on air by March 20. 

David Weigan announced that Cover Oregon is having an enrollment event on Thursday, February 13th at the Siuslaw Public Library, located at 1460 Ninth St. in Florence. It will run from 12noon until 6:00 PM. Representatives from Planned Parenthood, Cover Oregon, United Way, and NAMI Lane County will be there to help with the new insurance rules and help with signing up. To apply, you need: Social Security number, Alien Resident number(s) if applicable, birth dates, employer and income info, information  about health coverage available through an employer, and policy number(s) and plan name (s) for any current health insurance. 
Colleen Stewart, from St. Vincent De Paul, is having a “Save to Earn” in an Individual Development Account (IDA) information session on Tuesday, February 25th, the Laurelwood Community Room, 1137 Maple St. Florence, from 12:30 to 1:30 PM. Please let Colleen know if you plan to attend. 541-743-7142, cstewart@svdp.us. Call her for more details about the program. 

PFLAG is planning a WALK on Tuesday, February 11. 541-991-8550 www.pflagflorenceoregon.org
The Florence Chamber of Commerce is having a Business Expo on Thursday, February 13 at the FEC. From 4 PM until 7 PM. 

The Peace Harbor Hospital Volunteers are holding a wine and cheese fundraising event

” It’s All About Love”, on Friday, February 14, at Bridgeport Market and Wine Shop, from 3:30 PM until 5:00 PM. Tickets are $15 per person and are available at the Hospital Gift Shop. Tickets will not be available at the door. 

The Last Resort Players is sponsoring A Celebration of Paul Robeson at the Florence PlayHouse on February 21, 22, and 23. Tickets are $15. For ticket information, visit lastresortplayers.org/.
The AARP Tax Service will be available in the Bromley Room, at the library, during February, March and April. 

PROGRAM

Superintendant of Schools, Shawn Wiencek, was the speaker.  She shared her very interesting life story with the group as well as her vision for the schools. 

Meeting adjourned at 10:15 AM

Monica Kosman  Secretary

